	Today	Next Week
Greeters	Les & Martha Guntz (1st service)	Elmer & Marie Frederick (1st service)
	Rand & Mark Ziegler (2nd service)	Louise Kreider & Edna Fithen (2 nd ser.)
Nursery	Ginger Wint & Jina Reinford (1st ser.)	Amy Haman & Ellen Rutt (1st service)
-	Shirley Kiefer & Jenn Ingram (2 nd ser.)	Anita Livezey & Tara Gilmore (2 nd ser.)
Ushers	Alan & Karen Kratz (1st service)	Hal & Norma Linck (1st service)
	Jim & Diane Dougherty (2nd service)	Stacey Kolb & Lon Hansen (2nd service)
Closing up	John & Sue Rice (March)	Marv & Rachel Reinford (April)

Upstairs hallway:

First classroom – 2nd & 3rd Grade - Mrs. Chad Landis & Anita Livezey
Second classroom – K & 1st Grade–Jan Bannon, Caleb & Roni Kiefer
Third classroom – 4th & 5th Grade – Sue Rice
Fourth classroom – Jr. High Boys & Girls – Larry & Dee Dee Good
Fifth classroom – High School – Mike Scorzetti & Justin Derstine
Main floor hallway:
Last room on left – Preschool – Melissa Carl & Rachel Kiefer
Second last room on left – Nursery facilities

Gym: Second classroom – Men's Class - "Jesus' Fulfillment of Scripture"

Third classroom - Post High class led by Chad Landis

Fourth classroom – Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs

Behind dividers in gym – "Finding Joy in 2014" Study of Philippians – various leaders

Sanctuary - "FaithWeaver NOW" led by Pastor Kris Wint

Printed copies of last week's **prayer requests** are available under the mailboxes. **Prayer Requests**

We extend sympathy and pray for God's comfort and peace to surround the family and friends of Brian Demos who passed away suddenly in his home last Sunday with injuries from an apparent fall. A memorial service was held here yesterday morning. We will miss Brian at Finland and remember the times he freely shared testimonies of God's presence in his life.

Pray for safe travels as our Youth and Jr. High groups return home this afternoon from "Dare to Share" in Washington, D.C. Also pray for Pastor Kris as he has only a couple more days in Israel before returning home midweek.

Mennonite Mission Network – MMN requests prayers of protection for members of the Colombia Mennonite Church as they engage in human rights ministry and provide support for displaced people.

New in the library: <u>"Grace Unplugged"</u> – Both the book by Melody Carlson and the DVD have been added to our library. Grace Trey, an 18-year old singer, is passionate about her faith, but she wants a shot at pop superstardom. Will Grace reject her faith or will she own it? <u>"Branch"</u> – A Memoir with pictures by John Ruth. This book is visually rich with photos on every two-page spread. It weaves the past with the present, love of family, community and church.

Finland Mennonite Church

Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out www.finlandmennonitechurch.org

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net

Pastor John's office hours: Tues. 12-4, Wed. 12-4, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4
Associate Pastor: Kris Wint

Pastor Kris' email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net
Kris' office hours: Mon., Tues, & Wed, 9-4, Thurs, 9-1

Church office – 215-679-8980

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net

Elders – David Landis 215-234-4045, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330, Marvin Reinford 215-679-8598, Jim Dougherty 215-679-7190, Chad Landis 215-478-2739, Jason Scheetz 267-272-8484

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598

Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190, Elmer and Marie Frederick 215-723-8421

The family that prays together stays together

Vol. LVIV March 30, 2014

No. 13

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10-8:20 am in the Prayer Room

First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under.

FIRST SERVICE

Worship in Song – (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)

Offering (Please pass the attendance pads)

Scripture – (brown Bible p. 707, blue Bible p. 1552)

Mark 1:14-28

Sermon – "Kingdom Building"

Noel Santiago

Children dismissed for Kids Kinection

Sharing Time Jeff Janton - Elder in charge

Pastoral Prayer and Closing Blessing

SECOND SERVICE

Sharing Time Jeff Janton - Elder in charge

Pastoral Prayer and Prayer for Offering

Offering (Please pass the attendance pads)

Worship in Song - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to)

Scripture - (brown Bible p. 707, blue Bible p. 1552)

Mark 1:14-28

Sermon - "Kingdom Building"

Noel Santiago

Closing Blessing

Beginning next Sunday both services will follow the same order of service.

Welcome to our fellowship! We would like to get to know you better. Please tell us about yourself by filling out the form below and placing it in the offering basket.

Name:

Addross

To Our Guests:

Address.	
Phone:	
E-mail:	
[] I am attending for the first time.	
[] I would like information about your church.	
[] I would like a call from the Pastor.	
How can we minister to you	?

This Week at Finland

Today, 5:30-7:00pm – Families Following Christ small group in the gym

Today, 6-8:00pm – Young Adult small group at Amy Kolb's

Tuesday, 9:15-11am – Women's Bible Study on "Gideon" at the upper campus

Tuesday, 12-12:30pm - Participate in Finland's "Looking Up" call-in prayer line.

Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so.

Tuesday, **7:15pm** – Jeff's worship team practice

Wednesday, 9:30-11am – Mom's Group

Wednesday, 7-9:00pm – Jr. High MYF at upper campus

Wednesday, 7:15pm – Youth Bible study at the lower campus

Thursday, **6:30-9:30pm** – Volleyball for anyone over 18

Thursday, 7:00pm – Elders' Meeting at the lower campus

Thursday, 8:00pm – Leadership Wives Prayer Line

Friday, 7:00pm – O.U.R. small group at David and Lisa Landis'

Friday, 7:30pm - Tim Moyer's small group

Last Week's Attendance

First service - 112 Second service - 77

Tuesday morning Women's Bible Study: This week we begin a new DVD series by Priscilla Shirer and will meet each Tuesday, April 1–May 6 from 9:15-11:00am at the **upper campus**. All women are invited to join us for a study of "*Gideon*". Discover how your weakness becomes God's strength!

Want to know more about recent developments in Mennonite Church USA? Do you have questions about the denomination's future? Executive Director Ervin Stutzman will be available for conversation in town-hall style meetings on Thursday, April 10, 7-9pm at Swamp Mennonite Church, 2125 Rosedale Road, Quakertown. You are invited to bring your own "brown bag" supper and learn to know others from 5:15-6:45 prior to the meeting. Hot beverages and water will be provided. Another meeting will be held Friday, April 11, 9:30-11:30am at Salford Mennonite Church, 480 Groff's Mill Road, Harleysville. Meetings are open to anyone from Franconia Conference communities. Comments and questions for clarity should be submitted to your pastor and forwarded to Franconia Conference offices by Friday, April 4.

Sign up on the sanctuary door if you are planning to attend the "School of Biblical Discipleship" with Ed Gross on Saturday, April 12, 10am to 3pm.

April 18, 7:30pm – Good Friday Service and Communion

April 19, 9:00am – Easter Egg Hunt here rain or shine for children up to 5th grade.

April 20, 6:00am – Easter Sunrise Service followed by a continental breakfast at 6:45 am. We will also have our regularly scheduled services at 8:30 and 11:00am.